


You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of my decision to 
decline parts of your request, in accordance with section 28(3) of the Act. The relevant 
details can be found on the Ombudsman’s website at: www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by 
calling 0800 802 602. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Rachel Kelly 
Manager Government Relations 
 
 




